Queen of the Most Holy Rosary,

Holy Rosary School

1500 Arnow Avenue Bronx, NY 10469 (718) 652-1838 (718) 515-9872 (fax)

9/19/25

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Our Fall Candy/Catalog Fundraiser has begun and continues through October 17th. Each child has received a packet from Meadow Farms Fundraising, which contains the sales catalog and information on placing an order. Additionally, we will also have available boxes of candy bars which seem to sell very well in the workplace! Everyone needs a sweet treat at the end of the day!

If you would like to sell candy bars, please send in a note with the number of boxes requested, and they will be sent home with your child. You may also come into the school to pick up the boxes (families may also come during our after school program up until 5pm). Families will be billed directly on FACTS Financial for the number of boxes requested.

As noted in our handbook, the East/Northeast Regional Office has maintained the fundraiser obligation this year. Each family is responsible for selling \$400 worth of catalog items, candy bars, or a combination of both.

While this sale is optional to those parents in our UPK program we would welcome any extra help!

Delivery is expected before the Thanksgiving break for all orders placed by October 17th Please be sure to have your orders placed on time to avoid any delays.

Thank you in advance for all of your hard work and support to make our fundraiser a success. All proceeds of the sale directly benefit the operation of Holy Rosary School.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Maryann Fusco Principal

Fundraiser Registration Link

En Espanol

School Id: 1206155